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November 14, 2013 

 

 

Dear Sixth Grade Parents and Students: 

 

As you are aware, our trip Matilda has been scheduled for next Wednesday, November 20th.  We are 

looking forward to a wonderful day.  Below you will again find details of this event and helpful 

information. 

 

TRIP SPECIFICS 

 ALL school rules are in effect and electronic devices, such as video games, ipods, cell 

phones and cameras, may not be used during the trip (as well as on the bus).  If any such 

device is seen, it will be taken away by the chaperone. 

 The buses will leave Lloyd Harbor at 8:15 am.  PLEASE DO NOT BE LATE! 

 Students will report to the café for attendance and wait to be escorted to the buses.  Please 

sit at your assigned lunch tables. 

 You may not bring your own snacks for the bus.  Only school-provided food may be eaten 

during “snack time”. 

 Students must pack their own lunch.  No glass bottles please. 

 Students may bring a small backpack to carry their lunch. 

 It is not necessary for the children to bring any money with them for shopping or food, as our 

time in the theater is limited. 

 

PICK UP 

 We hope to return to school at approximately 6:15 pm.  If the time deviates more than a half 

hour (either way), a “connect ed” message (automated call) will be sent to your primary 

phone number.  

 Parents should pick up their children by the Little Theater entrance.  Please park your car 

and walk to the door to meet your child. 

 

Students should remember that this is a Broadway performance and dress accordingly.  Shorts are 

not permitted and sports jerseys and athletic attire are strongly discouraged.  Also, the students have 

been reminded that our best LHS behavior is expected at all times.   

 

Please contact the main office if you have any additional questions. 

 

Sincerely. 

Mrs. Massimo, Mr. Gray 

Mrs. DeGennaro, Mrs. Reynolds, Grade Six PTG Committee Chairs 


